!!'Vice Chancellor’s Message to Alumni of Uttarakhand Technical University!!

Dear UTU Alumni,

It gives me immense pleasure to share that the Veer Madho Singh Bhandari Uttarakhand
Technical University, Dehradun (Formerly Uttarakhand Technical University) popularly known as
UTU has endeavored to set up UTU Alumni Association with the aim of strengthening networking
amongst the alumni and harness their potential for holistic development of students and institutions
together. Undoubtedly, the University notified on 27th January 2005 is still in its teens, but the
experiences of its young alumni are highly relevant for the present students in their making as
successful professionals.You are the ambassadors of your institution of study in particular and the
UTU in general. The alumni possess a great opportunity of promoting the interest and welfare of the
University, its institutions and fellow alumnus/alumna.

The University has the mandate for imparting quality technical education as Uttarakhand’s
State Technical University in an affordable range to students belonging to diverse socio-economic
backgrounds. This is becoming quite challenging in the present time when higher education is
undergoing fast expansion with dynamism to meet the aspirations of education seekers.

Looking around, one can find a lot of measures taken by educational institutions to increase
their visibility which creates a perception about them and in turn affects the choices of the students.
Therefore, the alumni have an onerous responsibility to provide appropriate feedback to keep their
University and Institutions up to date and also participate in the institution building depending upon
their capabilities. The alumni are one of the important stakeholders that can play a pivotal role in
handling various challenges faced by the technical and professional education imparted by this
University through its institutions. This makes it obligatory for each alumnus/alumna to help their
alma mater and the upcoming generations of professionals for sustainable civilization and continued
growth of science & technology for good of humanity at large. At the same time, the university and its
institutions have to take a call to reach out to its alumni and sensitize alumni for sharing the treasure
of talent available with them. The huge family of the University comprising its institutions and
students looks forward to getting all possible support from its alumni in all domains to remain
relevant and worthwhile.

I earnestly appeal to all the alumni to please extend their support by the way of informing the
key contacts, holding placement activities or otherwise through e-mail which may be contacted for
placement by the University authorities. Further, I also request you to please share the specific
initiatives in your mind that need to be considered by the University to cater for the present and
future requirements.

I look forward to your cooperation and support in strengthening the University, its institutions,
and students for overall improvement.

Best Wishes! /

Prof. Onkar Singh (¢~
Vice Chancellor /2
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